
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Board of Supervisors of Cambridge Township, Crawford County, will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, March 14, 
2022 at 6:15 p.m. in the Municipal Building, 22530 Electric Drive, Cambridge Springs, PA 16403.  The purpose of the 
hearing is to consider an Application for Conditional Use of Property submitted by Staci Samuels who wishes to operate 
a cut flower business on her property located at 22219 US Highways 6 and 19, Venango, PA 16440. Said property is 
located in the Residential District.  All testimony will be heard on the above date and time. Persons with disabilities who 
wish to attend the Meeting and require an auxiliary aid, service or other accommodation to participate in the meeting 
should contact the Municipal Building at (814) 398-8327. 
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